
 

This week in Beech Class… 

It has been  a very busy week in Beech Class. The 

assessments have given us lots of useful  

information about the children’s learning,  

progress and next steps.  

English 

We have learnt lots about sentences and  

paragraphs this week. We have looked at the 

structure of sentences, making our sentences 

more detailed and, importantly, when to end a 

sentence. We did some brilliant learning about 

paragraphs and even managed to impress Year 5 

teacher, Mr Knott with our excellent  

presentation.  

Maths 

In maths, we are continuing to learn about length 

and perimeter. This week we have compared, 

added and subtracted lengths—remembering to 

convert all our measurements into the same unit 

of measure. We also learnt about perimeter and 

how we can use a length of string to calculate the 

perimeter of curved or irregular 2D shapes. 

P.E. 

We had our last cricket session this week. Unfor-

tunately, the weather did not ‘play ball’, on 

Thursday but we still had fun in the hall. We have 

talked a lot, this term, about teamwork, honesty  

and learning to lose gracefully—all essential com-

ponents of most sports. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 

Penny  -  

for always working conscientiously 

and doing well in all her assessments 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Year Three will begin forest school on Fridays after half 

term. 

The first session is 23rd February and the last one is  

22nd March. A kit list was sent home with the children 

yesterday. 


